
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 8, 2021 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

Mr. Joshua Sucherman has asked that I write a letter a letter of recommendation for him. 

I am pleased to write on Mr. Sucherman’s behalf. 

 

Mr. Sucherman was employed as a classroom teacher and at Lemasters Elementary 

School in the Riverview Gardens School District. He worked closely with teachers, 

students, parents, and the principal at ensuring the success of students within the 

classroom setting and throughout the building.  He has an excellent rapport with students 

as well as staff and parents. Mr. Sucherman was dedicated, thoughtful, and efficient at 

implementing his job duties. He also ensures that the teachers, students, and families have 

the support they need to help students be successful in the classroom setting.  His self-

motivation is clearly demonstrated through his job performance. In addition, to being a 

teacher, he also was the team leader for the related arts team within his building.  Mr. 

Sucherman was nominated and selected as the teacher of the year at his school during the 

2018-19 school year. Mr. Sucherman consistently demonstrates strong teaching and 

leadership skills. I highly recommend Mr. Sucherman for a position with your 

organization. Mr. Sucherman will be an asset to your school environment.  If you have 

further questions, you may contact me at (314) 956-8693.  

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Stacey Nichols, Ed.D. 

Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum and Instruction 

 

 



 


